
Health Minister Says No Cases of
Zika, Chikungunya nor Yellow
Fever Reported in Cuba to Date

Havana, February 17 (RHC)-- Health Minister Roberto Morales Ojeda said that no cases of Zika,
Chikungunya nor yellow fever have been reported in Cuba to date, February 17th.

Addressing a plenary meeting of the National Union of Health Workers, Morales urged the sector workers
and officials to work together towards strengthening surveillance and epidemiological measures to
prevent the introduction to the country of the Zika virus, whose spread to several territories in the
Americas and beyond has been declared an international health emergency by the World Health
Organization (WHO).

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/84462-health-minister-says-no-cases-of-zika-chikungunya-
nor-yellow-fever-reported-in-cuba-to-date
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